
From: Prosper, Terrie D. 
Sent: 6/13/2013 3:03:07 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Hill 

No letter that remember. Paul would know. I do have this: 

— "A Bay Area legislator has said he doesn't want fines PG&E will pay to California for 
the San Bruno pipeline fire and explosion to be swallowed up by the state's general 
fund. Instead, Assemblymember Jerry Hill wants the money to go toward the upgrade 
of the utility's system. On Tuesday from the steps of the State Public Utilities 
Commission, Hill said he wants to offset the costs for ratepayers for the reconstruction 
of PG&E's gas transmission system. Hill stated under current law the money would go 
to the general fund, but that his law is 
necessary."http://sanfrancisco.cbslocal.com/2012/05/29/bill-proposed-to-ensure-pqe-
blast-fine-is-soent-on-pipeline-upgrades/ 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Thursday, June 13, 2013 2:54 PM 
To: Prosper, Terrie D. 
Subject: Hill 

Did Sen Hill send the CPUC a letter (or anyone you know publicly) expressing his support for 
the penalty going to safety rather than the Gen Fund? 

I can't seem to find it if he did. 
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mailto:LRDD@pge.com


Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 
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